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The regional conference of the project “LELLE - Let's learn how to learn!” took 

place in Vienna on 23rd of June 2017. 

29 participants joined the invitation from BEST, who hosted that event. The 

majority of the participants have already gotten some information about LELLE 

before the event, especially from experts/lectors/students that are involved in 

the project or from their colleagues. 

 

They were presented the aim and outputs of LELLE: The development of three 

selected core skills Critical Thinking, Problem Solving and Managing own 

Learning Process, as these are crucial for the students to have better 

employment opportunities. All participants agreed these skills should be 

improved.  

Besides these skills the majority of participants think that “positive attitude” 

and/or “motivation” are crucial to be developed as well in order to find a perfect 

job. Additionally it was suggested by one participant to improve the “self-

evaluation”. 

In general those polled are interesting in introducing the “LELLE KIT” in their 

practice, but for 13 out of 29 one some parts of the “LELLE KIT” are interesting. 

The regional conference and the provided information about LELLE received very 

good feedback. All factors of the questionnaire, from the organisation and 

implementation to the information on LELLE project – to only mention a few – 

were rated either with “Excellent” or “Good”. 

The evaluation of the questionnaires showed that some the participants would 

like to have “follow-up” or “more practice”. They thought it was “innovative” or 

“new for them”, “good to use” and “flexible”. Furthermore one participant 

suggests “involving funding bodies too”.  
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